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 Dear Parents and Carers            12th October 2018 

 

 

Café Visit 

 

 

On the 25th October we are visiting Charlie’s Café in Vicarage Road as part of our topic on food 

and to consolidate our learning in maths. The children may bring up to £2:20 to spend at the 

café. The money should ideally be sent in silver coins e;g 50ps 20ps and 10ps.  

 

We will be sending a menu home with the homework. Please discuss the menu with the 

children so they can decide what they want and practice counting out the correct amount of 

money. The children will be responsible for looking after their money so please send this in a 

named purse or envelope. 

 

The children will be walking to the café in small groups throughout the morning. The first 

group will leave at 9.15 and all children will be back in time for lunch. All children will need a 

coat and sensible footwear in case of bad weather. 

 

This trip provides the children with the opportunity to use and count money in a real life 

situation and use their speaking and listening skills when ordering food. It will also consolidate 

what we have been learning about food groups. 

 

We are looking forward to this trip, and we hope that you agree this is a valuable learning 

experience for the children. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Alison Moore and Olivia Gunner 

Year 2 

 

 


